
  

Snug Primary School Outside School Hours Care 

Holiday Care Program 

Monday 27th September – Friday 8th October 2021  

Contact Us: 

Phone: 6267 9230 or 0419 881 165       

Email: Snug.Primary.OSHC@education.tas.gov.au 

Monday 

27th  

Tuesday 

28th  

Wednesday  

29th  

Thursday 

30th  

Friday 

1st   

Outdoors 

 
Let’s get outside!  

Some new 
Outside 

equipment has 
been requested – 

lets get it out!! 

Cooking 

 
Most requested to 

cook: Biscuits!  
 

Bring along a 
container to take 

some home!  

Excursion  

 
We are heading to 

Angela’s Equine 
Rescue and 

Respite to see what 
amazing work she 
is doing with the 

animals.  

 
Max 20 children 

$15 excursion fee 

Craft with Yoyo 
 

We are going to 
be working with 

cement to create 
some  

Snug’s Ninja 

Warrior  

 
Let’s get our ninja 

course out and 
see what we can 

do!  

 
 

Monday 

4th  

Tuesday  

5th  

Wednesday  

6h  

Thursday 

7th  

Friday 

8th  

 Outdoor 

Learning Area  

 
 

Today we’ll take 
over the tarps 
and ropes to 

make a shelter, 
where we can 

have lunch. 

Sculpting  
 

Working with 
some clay to 

make a range of 
different 

sculptures.    

Science 

 
It’s been requested 

to try the Mentos 
and Coke 

reaction, and 
‘Elephant 

Toothpaste’. Lets 
try them out and 

find out why it 
happens!  

Are there any other 
experiments you 

want to try? 
 

Games day 

 
Bring along a 

favourite game 
from home to 

play! 

Wheels and 

BBQ  
 

Bring along your 
bike, scooter, or 

skateboard! 
 

BBQ lunch will 
have sausages, 

hamburgers, and 
veggie burgers 
available to the 

children. 

 

 

Bookings close 21st September 2021 
 

 

Please turn over for Important Parent Information 

Hours of Operation: 

7:00am – 6:00pm 

mailto:Snug.Primary.OSHC@education.tas.gov.au


 

• $55 a day per child (before CCS) 

• Bookings are essential to secure a position and ensure educator to child ratios are 

maintained. 

• Bookings cancelled after the closing date will be charged as ‘Absent’ or in line  

with legislative requirements. 
• Each day our program is subject to change depending on the weather and 

children’s interests. 
• Morning and afternoon teas are provided and included with the cost. 
• If your child/ren are sick a medical certificate will be required for fees to be  

waived. 
• Your child/ren are able to bring along their bikes and/or scooters each day they  

are booked in for.  
• Please: no crocs or thongs for safety reasons. Provide clothing that is  

appropriate for the weather/your child’s needs. 
• Hats are required for when the UV Rating is above 3. Please ensure your  

child/ren have a hat in their bag. 

•  

Important Parent Information 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Angela’s Equine Rescue and Respite 
 

Equine Rescue and Respite care for horses that have had misfortune in their lives. 

This image is one of their rescues which has had an amazing long journey. This one 

horse has had well into the thousands spent on it and made a great recovery. There is 

another three in their care currently.  

Equine Rescue and Respite welcome volunteers for paddock cleaning and bagging of 

horse poo which is sold to raise money for these horses in need. 

Some of the horses end up finding a lovely forever homes, while others become 

permanent residents.  

In helping raise money for these horses in need, Equine Rescue and Respite have 

opened the farm to the public, where they offer "farm experience", feeding the 

animals, chickens, ducks, goats, and their pig called Betty. Children can also see and pet 

the rabbits and guinea pigs 

They also offer "horse care" where they provide our own quiet horses and ponies for people to interact with, petting, 

grooming, and even pony rides. 

SAFETY – Equine Rescue and Respite have a policy that all people under the age of 18 ARE TO WEAR A HORSE RIDING 

HELMET WHEN AROUND AND ON THE HORSES/PONIES AT ALL TIMES and solid/full covering shoes must be worn around 

the farm and near the horses/ ponies.   

  

Please note: 

It is important to note that if an individual is unwell, or showing flu like symptoms (sore throat, 

cough, fever etc.), they should not attend OSHC and seek medical advice as appropriate.  

For more information about the virus and regular updates, refer to the Coronavirus Website.  

https://www.coronavirus.tas.gov.au/ 

 

https://www.coronavirus.tas.gov.au/


 

 

Booking Form 

Please complete and return this page to school only.  

Keep the first page to know what’s on!  
 

Child/Children’s name/s:  

 

Arrival and Departure times must be accurate to ensure educator to child ratios 

are maintained. 

Monday 

27th 

Tuesday 

28h  

Wednesday  

 29th  

Thursday 

30th  

Friday 

1st 

Arrival Time: Arrival Time: Arrival Time: Arrival Time: Arrival Time: 

Exit Time: Exit Time: Exit Time: Exit Time: Exit Time: 

Monday 

4th  

Tuesday 

5th  

Wednesday 

6th  

Thursday 

7th  

Friday 

8th  

Arrival Time: Arrival Time: Arrival Time: Arrival Time: Arrival Time: 

Exit Time: Exit Time: Exit Time: Exit Time: Exit Time: 

 

 

I have read and I understand and abide by the ‘Important Parent Information’ 
 

I give permission for my Child/ren to travel by bus to Angela’s Equine Rescue and 

Respite and engage with the animals including horses. 

 

I give permission for my child to go to the Outdoor Learning Area and engage in 

experiences near and in the water.  

 

Signature: ________________________    Date: _____/_____/20___ 

 

n

h 


